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January 18, 2013 

 

 

 

Brian Alton 

o/b/o Pro Property Services 

McClay-Alton PLLP 

951 Grand Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55105 

 

VIA EMAIL:  brian@mcclay-alton.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 2151-2153 Dayton Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Alton: 

 

This is to confirm that the above-referenced matter has been laid over to Tuesday, January 22, 

2013 at 3:00 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse for staff report.  You may attend the 

hearing or I can get back to you with Ms. Moermond’s recommendation. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Michael Urmann (email) 
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